
Food bans

Banning food is not
recommended.

Removing food from early learning services should occur only
following recommendation from a relevant medical specialist and
the provision of documentation of this recommendation.

For more information refer to:

ASCIA guidelines for prevention of anaphylaxis in schools, pre-
schools and childcare: 2015 update
Allergy and Anaphylaxis Guidelines for Schools and Kura 2022

This information was downloaded/printed from the Ministry of Education's website "Inclusive Education". Except where otherwise noted it is Crown Copyright
2018.

Information on the Inclusive Education website is regularly updated so we recommend you check the website version of this information to ensure it remains
current.

https://www.allergy.org.au/images/stories/pospapers/Vale_et_al-2015-Journal_of_Paediatrics_and_Child_Health.pdf
https://www.allergy.org.nz/education/schools-and-preschools/guidelines/
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